
 
 

06 April 2016 Official Information Request No. 9000141191 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
Mr. Oliver Bruce 
via email 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bruce 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: Auckland Councils taxi spend 

 
I refer to your email, which we received on 17 March 2016, requesting information about 
Auckland Councils taxi spend for 2014/2015. 
 
Auckland council’s primary taxi service provider is Taxi Charge NZ Limited. Auckland council 
does not have a secondary taxi service provider.   
 
Below is a monthly break down of taxi spend by council, from December 2014 until 
November 2015, as requested.  
 

Total taxi spend from Council from December 2014 till November 2015 
Month ending Amount  Spent 

December 2014 $20,460.58 
January 2015 $7,415.88 
February 2015 $24,180.19 

March 2015 $31,652.14 
April 2015 $22,739.06 
May 2015 $27,406.08 
June 2015 $26,975.62 
July 2015 $24,700.88 

August 2015 $29,092.29 
September 2015 $27,777.35 

October 2015 $24,084.08 
November 2015 $32,422.61 
TOTAL SPEND $298,906.76 

 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 92300, Auckland 1142  |  aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  |  Ph 09 301 0101 



If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 890 2997, quoting Official 
Information Request No. 9000141191 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Turi McLeod-Bennett 
Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner 
AKLC Electoral Office/Public Info Unit 
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